
Lukins Bros. customers’ water
pressure restored
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Water pressure has been restored to all Lukins Brothers Water
Company customers, according to Danny Lukins. This is because
the tie between his company and South Tahoe Public Utility
District has been opened.

“We will pull the pump to see what happened,” he said in
regards to finding a more permanent solution to the problem.

——————–

About 200 Lukins Brothers Water Company customers are not able
to take a shower, run their dishwasher or do laundry because
their  water  pressure  has  been  drastically  reduced  since
Saturday morning.

Danny Lukins, owner of the company, told Lake
Tahoe News he was notified of the problem at
7:45am Sunday.

However, a customer in St. Francis Woods condos on Emerald Bay
Road told Lake Tahoe News she has been contending with the
water issue since late Saturday morning.

Lukins said the problem is the South Shore company lost its
No. 1 pump station.

“I don’t know if it was an electrical surge. It ran for a
minute this morning and then quit running,” Lukins said Sept.
4.
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The pump is new; having been installed in June.

Besides having electricians come out to resolve the problem,
Lukins is working with South Tahoe Public Utility District to
have the valve that links the two systems be turned on. This
could happen by 11 this morning. That would mean restoring
full pressure for the customers along Emerald Bay Road.

— Kathryn Reed


